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NEXT MONTH;

Our next meeting of the
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Northborough Public
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Our next meeting of the MMNE will take place on Saturday, March 6,
1993, at the Sudbury Public Library.

Our March meeting's program will be by Pat Barker, who will present the
topic: "The Microminerals of Eifel Volcanics in Germany". Featured will be
slides and some specimens to view. '

Recycling/Flea Market

We will again have a recycling table at the March meeting, concentrating
on storage needs. This would include items such as larger plastic (or
compartmented) boxes, cigar boxes, plastic bags (especially resealable),
envelopes, vials, egg boxes, and even small cabinets or individual drawers.

FROM THE PRESIDENT:
The count down is getting close, only two months away from our annual
May meeting in Ashland Mass. This is an ideal time to request all
members who haven't already done so to take a good look into some of the
places, where we place minerals out of the way. Poke about cellars,
garages and sheds where minerals are often put after field trips. Start
cleaning, sorting and bringing in those extras. Those extras are needed
now, so please make our mineral specimen supply grow.
There will be a brief board meeting at the Sudbury library immediately
following the March meeting. The officers are asked to plan on attending.
Fran Morrison
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BELATED THANKS :

A number of donations of specimens were slated to be acknowledged in previous newsletters, but
somehow, the list fell through the cracks (of my filing system- Ed.). We will attempt to make it this time.
Mike Swanson must have spent all his free time selecting and mounting very nice specimens for both
giveaways and sales. His sales specimens are nicely mounted and price coded using small circles of various
colors. Walter and Carolyn Lane donated several boxes of good rough material from Mont Saint-Hilaire,
Palermo, and others. We can always count on Gene Bearss, not just for our big May meeting, but year-
round for giveaways and sales. Others who have contributed are: Al Charmin, Pat Barker, Bettee
Taparowsky, Bob Janules, John and Margaret Stewart, and Margret Withers. Thank you all, and any
others who may have been inadvertently omitted.

MICROMOUNTING BOOK
Our speaker for May, Quintin Wight, informs us that his book on micromounting is now in print.
We will attempt to get a quantity discount for MMNE members ( with specific information at a later date).

MONT SAINT-HILAIRE NOTE:
Latest word is that there is no end of April trip planned, but the usual two-day trip will take place
on Memorial Day Weekend.

LAPIDARY JOURNAL/GEMS & MINERALS:

The Cares have some out-of-date mineral magazines to dispose of. Rather than add them to their
already heavy load in May, we would like to offer them ahead of time to any interested member. There are
two years of Gems & Minerals (1969 and 1970) and Lapidary Journals from 1963-1971, with the exception
of 1966-1967. Please contact Janet or Steve to make an offer, and hopefully pick them up at the March
meeting. If you are intérested but can't make it to the meeting, put in you bid and pick them up at a later
time. All proceeds will go to the MMNE.

Donations of giveaways and sales material for regular and/or May meeting have been received from a
number of members, including Al Charmin, Mike Swanson, Gene Bearss, Pat Barker, Bettee Taparowsky,
the Stewarts, Dennis Coskren, Inga Burggraf, and last, but not least, the Lanes. Our thanks to all those
donors, and a reminder to those that their donations are welcome.

The Flea Market/Recycling session held at the November meeting was a great success. Near every item
was "recycled” for a suggested donation, for an astounding total of $48.00. As welcome as the money is, it
should be emphasized that this enterprise was first proposed, not so much to augment the treasury, which
is quite healthy, but rather to enable members to dispose of equipment no longer useful to them and
perhaps pick up other equipment of greater use.

21st ANNUAL ATLANTIC MICROMOUNTERS CONFERENCE -- APRIL 2, 3, 4, 1993

The Micromineralogists of the National Capital Area, Inc. again invite our members to their
weekend conference that will feature volcanic minerals. Features for each day include:
Friday (at the Museum of Natural History, Smithsonian Institution) - slide program "Introduction to
Volcanic Minerals” by Fred Schaefermeyer; home-cooked buffet; Graves and Zimmerman micromount
collection open for viewing.
Saturday (at the University of Maryland, College Center for Adult Education) - lecture, "Fernandina
Volcano, Galapagos Islands,” by Tom Simkin; lecture, "Mineralogy of Sea Floor Chimney sulfides;" auction
of microminerals; raffle drawings; dinner; and slide program, "Minerals of the European Volcanics,” by
Louis Perloff.
Sunday (same location as Saturday) - lecture, "Petrographic Studies of Mount St. Helens Pumice," by
William Melson; 2nd annual Ruth Wertz Micromount Competition, slide show of winners, and vote for
grand prize; and zeolite workshop, featuring microminerals from Rock Island Dam, Wenatchee,
Washington, and Sugar Grove West Virginia.

Also available will be a dealers' room, giveaway tables, and swapping. Entrees for the
micromount contest are DUE MARCH 12.

Very nice accommodations are available at the Adult Education Center . Reservations must be
made by March 12. Please register in advance for this conference.
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The Micromounters of New England meet regularly every month except for June, July, August and December.
Informal meetings are held in July and August. The May meeting is a pre-registered event. Dates and locations of
regular meetings are printed in the bulletin. Advance notice of the next month's meeting appears on the front page,
lower left-hand corner. Arrival land departure times vary with each location, but are not usually earlier than 9 AM
and later than 5 PM. Members bring along microscopes, lights and minerals for study, trade and possible
identification. Members provide their own lunch (except for the May meeting); the club provides coffee/tea. Dues are
due on January 1st of each year and are $6.00 per member.

While every attempt is made to keep this membership list accurate, some errors or omissions may occur. Any
inadvertent errors/omissions will be corrected at the earliest possible printing.

John Anderson

17 Ginley Road
Walpole, MA 02081
(508) 668-2008

Joseph Arons

401 1st Avenue, #15-D
New York, NY 10010
(212) 889-3896

Patricia & Bob Barker
P.O. Box 810
Campton, NH 03223
(603) 536-2401

Gene Bearss

33 North Avenue
Sanford, ME 04073
(207) 324-3610

Norman Biggart

4 Baron Park Lane, Apt. 1,
Burlington, MA 01803
(617) 272-1537

Robert Boggs

10434 22 Avenue S.W.
Seattle, WA 98146-1333
(206) 242-7485

Robert Brackley

P. O. Box 744
Conway, NH 03818
(603)

John S, Buckley

95 Green Street
Wakefield, MA 01880
(617) 245-8365

Steve & Janet Cares
18 Singletary Lane
Sudbury, MA 01776
(508) 443-9180

1993 Membership List

Ralph & Violet Carr
25 Farnum Road
Warwick, RI 02888
(401) 467-3823

Richard W. Champlain
15 Burr Road

Old Lyme, CT 06371
(203) 434-5092

James Clark

18 Central Street
Topsfield, MA 01983
(508) 887-5881

Fred Colby
3772 Heath Road
Jacksonville, FL. 32211

Grant Connors
29 Cumberland Street
Brunswick, ME 04011

Walter T. Cooper

RFD #1, Box 239
Brattleboro, VT 05301
(802) 254-2215

Marilyn Dodge

72 Woodbury Street
Providence, RI 02906
(401) 751-5217

Harold & Doris Doller
22 E. Shore Drive
Massapequa, NY 11758
(516) 799-6309

John & Jean Downing
144 Cancellaro Drive
Wolcott, CT 06716
(203) 879-6708

John C. Ebner, Jr.

P.O. Drawer J

Manasquan, NJ 08736-0640
(908) 681-3451

Herbert Fielding

48 Butters Row
Wilmington, MA 01887
(508) 657-7463

Forrest & Vera Fogg
1040 Gorham Pond Road
Dunbarton, NH 03045
(603) 774-6450

Sue Hadden

RR 3, Box 303
Grafton, VT 05146
(802) 875-3562

Les & Marge Hitchings
10 Church Street
Saugus, MA 01906
(617) 233-4868

Bob Janules

17 Woodward Road
Merrimack, NH 03054
(603) 424-9269

Linda Jensen

19 Highland Avenue
Westfield, MA 01085
(413) 568-1043

Dana Jewell,

Ingaborg Burggraf

100 Lynn Fells Parkway
Melrose, MA 02176
(617) 665-2756

William Kelly

4 Lawndale Road
Stoneham, MA 02180
(617) 245-2014
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Michael W. Kieron

38 Merritt Road

E. Providence, RI 02915
(401) 434-0281

Harold Krueger

241 Perkins St., Apt. J-102
Boston, MA 02130

(617) 876-3961

Walter & Carolyn Lane
R.D. 1, Box 245B, Gore Rd.
Alfred, ME 04002

(207) 324-5934

Frank & Phyllis Leighton
Templeton RD 1
Phillipston, MA 01331
(508) 249-4261

Edna Lerer

48 Pompositticut Road
Stowe, MA 01775
(508) 897-2630

Gerry Lindeyer

24 Laurel Drive
Granby, CT 06035
(203) 653-6619

Jean & Donald McKenna
125 Poplar Drive
Cranston, RI 02920
(401) 944-9391

Eugene Mechler
115 Chipola Ave, #513
Deland, FL. 32720

Shelley & Bob Monaghan
12 Conant Drive
Brockton, MA 02401
(508) 586-3541

Dana Morong
117 Piscataqua Bridge Road
Madbury, NH 03820-6805

Frances & George Morrison
182 Pine Street

Pawtucket, RI 02860

(401) 726-2931

James Parella

32 Pattison Street
Worcester, MA 01604
(508) 756-6619

Richard Pershken
150 Surrey Drive
Bristol, CT 06010
(203) 583-3909

Lawrence C. Pitman, Jr.
61 Willard Grant Road
Sudbury, MA 01776
(508) 443-3110

Merrie Porro

55 Bulfinch Street
Lynn, MA 01904
(617) 592-1481

Emile Rappa
15 Spring Street
Chicopee, MA 01013

(413) 594-4847

John Reiner
RFD #1, Box 54-12
Krainewood Drive

Center Harbor, NH 03226

(603) 253-4489

Violet Robinson

15 Walnut Avenue

E. Rochester, NH 03868
(603) 332-0519

Palmer & Betty Sevrens
P.O. Box 397
Plymouth, NH 03264

Elaine Solé
188-02 89 Avenue
Hollis, NY 11423
(718) 776-3823

Richard Spellman
28 Godfrey Street
Willimantic, CT 06226

Margaret & John Stewart

244 Mill Street
Burlington, MA 01803
(617)272-0854
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Michael Swanson

29 Chestnut Hill
Greenfield, MA 01301
(413) 774-5066

Bettee Taparowsky
27 Circuit Avenue
Worcester, MA 01603
(508) 757-5457

Angie Teixeira

33 Kossuth Street
Pawtucket, RI 02860
(401) 722-4545

Jim Warner

34 Richfield Road
Arlington, MA 02174
(617) 648-3320

Marcelle & Charles Weber
1172 West Lake Avenue
Guilford, CT 06437

(203) 457-9810

Robert Whitmore
Route 2

Weare, NH 03281
(603) 529-2621

Scott Whittemore

9 Goldfinch Lane
Nashua, NH 03062
(603) 888-1174

Margret C. Withers ,
314 Commonwealth Avenue
Boston, MA 02115

(617) 227-6865

Holmes Wilson

42 Nancy Drive
Cumberland, RI 02864
(401) 333-0623

Joel Yancey

19223 Lomond Blvd.
Shaker Heights, OH 44122
(216) 283-5159



